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REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

IFB 2025-003 9PXM Scalable, Modular, Flexible Solution 

 

Addendum I 

 

Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the bid submission. This addendum is a part of the 
Contract Documents and shall be included in the Contract Documents. Changes made by the 
addenda take precedence over information published at an earlier date.  
 
Invitation For Bid No. 2025-003 has been amended as follows:  1/16/2025 
 
Question # 1 
 
Question: Is RTA seeking installation and removal of old UPS from bidders? 
 
Yes, we are seeking someone to remove existing and replace with a new UPS. 
 
Question # 2 
 
Hello! Will you accept alternative OEM's? (Vertiv) 
 
Yes, we must accept alternative vendors because we cannot necessarily accept a specific 
brand or make from what I understand from the technical criteria. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lona Hankins 
Chief Executive Officer 

Regional Transit Authority 
 

 


